

# Office of the Senior Vice President, UCI Health & Vice Chancellor, Human Resources, UC Irvine

June 30, 2025

AUDIENCE: All Campus Employees including College of Health Sciences

WE NEED YOUR INPUT Campus Workplace Violence Prevention Survey

Dear colleagues,

We are committed to ensuring a safe and supportive work environment for everyone at UC Irvine. To help us enhance our Workplace Violence Prevention Plan, we need your valuable input.

You are invited to participate in a brief survey to help us identify areas for improvement and implement effective strategies to prevent workplace violence. Your feedback is crucial in making our workplace safer for all.

The survey will be active from June 30 through July 15, 2025. Your responses will be kept confidential and will only be used to improve our Workplace Violence Prevention Plan. As a token of our appreciation, all survey participants will have an opportunity to win one of four \$50 gift cards.

## TAKE THE SURVEY NOW

For any questions, please contact <u>Parker Dunwoody</u>, Campus Workplace Violence Prevention Program Manager.

Thank you for your time and contribution to making UCI a safer place to work.

Sincerely,

#### Ramona Agrela

Senior Vice President, UCI Health and Vice Chancellor, Human Resources, UC Irvine

#### Gillian Hayes

Vice Provost, Academic Personnel Chancellor's Professor and Kleist Professor of Informatics

### Mary Lou D. Ortiz

Chief Financial Officer and Vice Chancellor, Finance & Administration



Campus HR
Health Sciences HR
UCI Health HR
Community Network HR
Employee Experience Center
Chief Executive Roundtable
Employee Health
Illuminations

© 2025 UCI Office of the Senior Vice President & Vice Chancellor All Rights Reserved

Questions? Contact <u>eec@uci.edu</u> Visit <u>hr.uci.edu</u>